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February 2023 
TO: Eligible 4-H Members 
RE: 2023 Trips and Conferences 
 
Dear 4-H Member,  
 
4-H offers many opportunities for youth in addition to projects and club activities! I hope that you consider 
attending one (or more) of our many 4-H Trips! At least one 4-H member in your family is eligible to attend 
at least one of the many opportunitites the 4-H program has to offer, so be sure to check them out!  
 
There are three EASY steps to get in the running for some of these AWESOME opportunities! 
 
Step 1: Check out your options and complete the application! Look over the packet “4-H Trips 2023” 
that contains all the details about the trips offered. The PURPLE application asks you to choose up to 3 
trips you are interested in, rank them from 1 to 3, and then explain why you would like to attend.  
 
Step 2: Send the application to us by March 17! If a trip you selected requires more paperwork, we will 
send that to you if you are selected to attend. This is a very important deadline as the 4-H Youth Council 
will meet shortly afterwards to discuss funding and trip placement! Be sure to get your paperwork in on 
time!!!  

                                                    
Step 3: We’ll keep you in the loop! Trip participants will be selected the last week of March and will be 
notified in early April. As for funding, you may not be selected to attend every trip under the sponsorship 
of the 4-H Youth Council or sponsors we have. However, that does not mean you are unable to attend. If 
you would like to attend a trip that you are not selected for, you may still pay your own way to attend. 
Payments for trips are due after you have been notified as to what trips you were selected to attend. 
Some trips will require additional paperwork as well. 
 
NOTE: If spots are still open for 4-H Trips in late spring (specifically 4-H Academy, 4-H Round-Up, and 
State Jr. Leader Conference), a second round of applications will be sent to 4-H members in an attempt 
to fill available spots. Spots fill quickly though, so the sooner you submit your application, the sooner you 
can reserve your spot!  
 
If you are in 9th-12th grade, you will also find included with this letter a Camp Counselor Application. Camp 
Counselors are key to providing a safe and successful 4-H camp for our 3rd-6th grade campers during the 
summer. This does not count toward your trip selections. Check out the applications for training dates and 
more info. Camp Counselor applications are due March 3rd! 
 
If you have any questions about the application process or the trips, give the Extension Office a call! We 
want you to experience some of these GREAT opportuntities! 
 
Thank you!  
 

Kati Sweet 
Kati Sweet 
Extension Educator 
4-H Youth Development  
 
Enclosures: Information on 4-H Trips 2023 and Trip Application,  
Camp Counselor Application (9th-12th grade only)  

mailto:hendrces@purdue.edu

	February 2023
	TO: Eligible 4-H Members
	RE: 2023 Trips and Conferences
	Dear 4-H Member,
	4-H offers many opportunities for youth in addition to projects and club activities! I hope that you consider attending one (or more) of our many 4-H Trips! At least one 4-H member in your family is eligible to attend at least one of the many opportun...
	There are three EASY steps to get in the running for some of these AWESOME opportunities!
	Step 1: Check out your options and complete the application! Look over the packet “4-H Trips 2023” that contains all the details about the trips offered. The PURPLE application asks you to choose up to 3 trips you are interested in, rank them from 1 t...
	Step 2: Send the application to us by March 17! If a trip you selected requires more paperwork, we will send that to you if you are selected to attend. This is a very important deadline as the 4-H Youth Council will meet shortly afterwards to discuss ...
	Step 3: We’ll keep you in the loop! Trip participants will be selected the last week of March and will be notified in early April. As for funding, you may not be selected to attend every trip under the sponsorship of the 4-H Youth Council or sponsors ...
	NOTE: If spots are still open for 4-H Trips in late spring (specifically 4-H Academy, 4-H Round-Up, and State Jr. Leader Conference), a second round of applications will be sent to 4-H members in an attempt to fill available spots. Spots fill quickly ...
	If you are in 9th-12th grade, you will also find included with this letter a Camp Counselor Application. Camp Counselors are key to providing a safe and successful 4-H camp for our 3rd-6th grade campers during the summer. This does not count toward yo...
	If you have any questions about the application process or the trips, give the Extension Office a call! We want you to experience some of these GREAT opportuntities!
	Thank you!
	Kati Sweet
	Extension Educator
	4-H Youth Development

